
DRAINAGE BOARD MINUTES             June 13, 2022                   KEVIN NIGH BY ZOOM 

 

Motion to approve minutes from 5/23/22, Chris Ross, 2nd Kevin Nigh, vote 3/0.  

 

Meiks Addition: Taylor Sumerford, county surveyor, reports he spoke with James Ramsey about working on the 

grading, he is hoping to get to work on it within 7-10 days. Don Parker states there are a couple of places where some 

water still stands but generally speaking, it is much better than it was.  

 

Clendenning Ditch:  The tile is onsite, but they are still awaiting the contractor to start work on this project.  

 

Gibson Ditch: Taylor has talked to Kevin Carson about the cleaning that is needed on this ditch. Taylor also spoke to 

Brandon Everhart who is interested in doing the work, mostly on the south end of the ditch.  

 

McFarren Ditch: Don Parker brings up that this ditch may need dipped out, Taylor is going to look into it. Some 

work was done on this ditch in a different area last year.  

 

Adjourn. 

 

 


